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Friday, May 9, 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Oakwood Family, 

 

It is your generosity along with the entire Oakwood family that allows us to 

continue our ministry; Growing a great family, grounded in faith, guided by grace, 

and going in love. 

 

With input from every ministry leader as well as the Deacons, who oversee the 

grounds, building, and property, the finance committee created and proposed the 

new budget for the 2025-2026 fiscal year.  The Elders unanimously approved the 

proposed budget, which is included with this letter for your consideration. 

 

After careful consideration, and believing God is leading us forward, we have 

proposed a modest budget increase of approximately 6% for the coming year.  This 

will allow us to cover the operating costs and maintain all of the current ministries 

of the church.  The money from our original mortgage which was left in the budget 

and allocated for future facility improvements will be reallocated and put toward 

the cost of financing the parking lot and pavilion. 

 

If you have any questions, the Elders will be available after each service on May 

18th and 25th to answer them. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Your Elder Board 

 

Jim Bongiorno 

Bruce Knauf 

Ed Mau 

Doug Schultz 

Roger Sovis  

Pastor Don 

Pastor Ted 

 


